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6 February 2019 
 

Dear Parents 
 
 

Over the course of 2019 the Student Services Department at Aitken College will be holding 
a series of Parenting Evenings which will address specific issues and related parenting 
skills, relevant to parents and raising children. These evenings are open to all parents and 
will aim to be appropriate to all ages of children. This email is to invite you to the first 
parenting evening which will be held on: 
                                 

Wednesday 6 March 
Common Room 1 (in the Senior School) 

7.30pm 
 
The topic for this evening will be: 
 

Bullying, My Child and Building Resilience. 
 
If you would like to attend this Parenting Evening, please complete the form below and 
return it to Mr Chris Ward, Director of Chaplaincy and Student Services at the College by 
Wednesday 27 February. I am also contactable by email if you have any questions - 
cward@aitkencollege.edu.au 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Chris Ward 

 
(Mr) Chris Ward 
Director of Chaplaincy & Student Services 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

AITKEN COLLEGE RSVP 
(Please sign & return this form to Mr Chris Ward or Reception by 27 February 2019) 

 
I would like to attend the Parenting Evening on Bullying, My Child and Building Resilience to 
be held on Wednesday 6 March at 7:30pm in Common Room 1. 
 
Name of attendees: …………………………………………..…………………….……………………….. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Phone No: ……………………… (H) …………………………… (W) ………………………………. (M) 
 
 
Email:….…………………………………………………………………………………………...............… 
 

 

Aitken College complies with the Australian Privacy Principles. The school has a Privacy Policy in conformity with the legislation 

and a copy is available from Reception. 

*Please note that students will not be allowed to participate unless this consent form is signed and returned. 

mailto:admin@aitkencollege.edu.au
mailto:cward@aitkencollege.edu.au

